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Thank you parents for attending today’s PTA meeting and 2nd Grade Assembly performance “Seussical”, an Inside Broadway program directed by Abbie Jones. 

PTA’s Announcements (Dena Burke):
· School pictures will be ready by next week.  Reminders will be sent out. 
· The PTA Bake sale on Friday, November 10 was a great success with over $400 in profit. Thank you to all who volunteered and participated! 
· Thank you for your contributions to our Fall season goody basket raffle!  A traditional Thanksgiving basket and Halal basket were raffled to all parents.  Congratulations to the winners! 
	
City Councilman Announcements (Vincent J. Gentile):
Councilman Gentile graduated from P.S. 170 on 1971.  He has been awarded a certificate for his support of our children’s education and sponsorship of P.S. 170 programs.  He has funded the city-wide Inside Broadway program for years.  This will be his last year as our City Councilman.  Justin Brannan will be the new City Councilman beginning January 1, 2018.  

SLT Chairperson (Najieh Attal-Diab):
The Student Leadership Team (SLT) Committee is comprised of parents, teachers, and administrators that collaborate each month to discuss the school’s education (Common Core) program and evaluate how P.S. 170 is progressing in meeting proposed goals. 
· They meet 1 Friday each month at 7:30 am
· You can go the P.S. 170 website to see all meeting dates and times

Principal Announcements (Mr. Wu):
We are very thankful for Councilman Gentile’s support of P.S. 170 over the years and he will be missed greatly.  
· Parent-teacher conferences are scheduled for tomorrow, November 16, 2017, from 1:00-3:00pm or 4:30-7:30pm.  Appointments have already been given out to Parents that wish to meet with their children’s teacher.  
· This year, Parents have access to view their children’s school progress through the app called PupilPath (website: https://pupilpath.skedula.com/)
· If you need assistance in signing up for PupilPath, please see Ms. Abigail.

Parent Coordinator (Ms. Abigail Figueroa):
On Wednesday, November 29, 2017, P.S. 170 will have a Kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd grade special assembly.  This show will reinforce education and character building and will comprise of a skit, magic, and yo-yo performance.  Yo-yos will be sold which will fund another school’s performance.  Flyers will be sent out with more information about this assembly.  







 	
